
	

	
	
	
	
	
April	15,	2020	
	
Dear	Parents:	
		
State	health	officials	have	reported	that	our	state	will	hit	the	peak	of	
COVID-19	at	the	beginning	of	May.	Based	on	this	news	and	because	we	are	
committed	to	safeguarding	the	health	of	our	Catholic	school	community,	
we	have	decided	to	suspend	in-person	classes	until	the	end	of	May	with	the	
option	to	open	the	first	week	of	June.	The	option	to	open	the	first	of	June	
will	be	based	upon	the	health	conditions	in	our	local	area.	
	
We	will	be	creative	in	May!		We	will	come	together	to	find	ways	to	offer	
our	special	celebrations.	We	have	much	to	celebrate	and	we	will	work	our	
hardest	to	bring	our	community	together	to	celebrate	our	students	and	the	
fun	May	activities	in	a	virtual	way.	
		
Thank	you	for	all	you	have	done	and	will	do	to	assist	our	child(ren)	to	
further	their	education	during	these	challenging	times.	Thank	you	for	your	
hard	work	and	dedication.	Please	work	with	me	to	continue	to	keep	our	
lines	of	communication	open.	
	
You	and	your	family	will	remain	in	my	prayers.	
		
God	Bless,	
		
Debbie	Wilfong		
		
		
	


